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GILBERT BELNAP FAMILIES GENEALOGICAL ASSOCIATION 
D/B/A BELNAP FAMILY ORGANIZATION 

OFFICERS AND FAMILY REPRESENTATIVES MEETING MINUTES  
OF JUNE 26, 2022 

 
A meeting of the Officers and Family Representatives of Gilbert Belnap Families Genealogical 
Association, a Utah non-profit corporation d/b/a Belnap Family Organization (the 
“Organization”), was held on June 26, 2022.  The meeting convened at 4:00 p.m., Mountain Time, 
via web and teleconference. 
 

1. OPENING PRAYER. LaDawn Wilde offered an opening prayer. 
 

2. ROLL CALL.  
 
The following Officers were present at the meeting:  
 

• Julie Moselle (1st Vice President) 
• Brent Belnap (2nd Vice President) 
• Matt Purcell (Secretary) 

 
The following Family Representatives were present at the meeting:  
 

• Gilbert Rosel: None 
• Reuben: Ray VanderDoes 
• Joseph: None 
• Martha Jane: Julie Moselle and Neil Nelson 
• Hyrum: Brent Belnap 
• Augustus Weber: None 
• Vinson Knight: None 
• Amasa: None 
• Adaline Lorinda: None 
• Mary Louisa: LaDawn Wilde 
• Lola Almira: None 
• William James: Pat Sanderson 
• Oliver: None 
• Francis Marion: Kirk Belnap 
• Isadora Estella: None 

   
3. FAMILY REUNION. Brent Belnap led a discussion on the 2022 reunion. 

 
The first discussion item was on promoting the reunion to Belnap family members. Brent 
Belnap will post about the reunion on the BFO website. Matt Purcell will post about the 
reunion on Facebook and Instagram. Additionally, Matt Purcell will send out a mass text 
to all known phone numbers. Matt Purcell will send Brent Belnap a list of the numbers that 
have requested not to be contacted.  
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The second discussion item was a summary of the reunion. The reunion will be held on 
Saturday, August 13 in Ogden, Utah. The location will be the historic building of the Ogden 
4th Ward at 2115 Jefferson Avenue. Following a brief meeting at 9:30 a.m., we will board 
the four buses for an approximately 1.25 hour tour. The tour will include the Ogden City 
Cemetery, Utah Daughters of the Pioneers Museum, Fort Buenaventura Park, and Union 
Station. Brent will be the tour guide and there will be speakers in each of the buses so that 
everyone can hear Brent’s commentary. Following the tour, there will be a final 30 minute 
meeting prior to breaking for lunch. There will also be tables set-up for each branch of the 
family. We anticipate the reunion concluding by 2:00 p.m. 
 
The third discussion item was costs. There is approximately $4,500 in the BFO bank 
account. We anticipate approximately 200-225 people in attendance. Lunch will be free of 
charge. We will ask for a suggested donation of $10 per person or $25 per family. 
 

 
 

4. NEXT MEETING. The next Officers and Family Representatives meeting will be held 
on Sunday, July 24 at 4:00 p.m. Mountain time. 
 

5. ADJOURNMENT. There being no further business to come before the Officers, the 
meeting was adjourned at 5:00 p.m. Mountain time. 

Lnap  


